GREENSBORO BOROUGH COUNCIL
REGULAR MEETING

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2021
6:00 PM 
CALL TO ORDER:
Pledge of Allegiance
ROLL CALL:  
Shawn McManis, Charles Mallory, Todd Perry (Absent), 




Katie Sill (Absent), Kim Pratt, Miranda Cumberland, 





Donna Neino, Lisa Miller 
ATTENDING:  Richard Louk, Brian Lake of K2 Engineering, Brian Sokol of Buckhorn Surveying, Brian Smith, Cumberland Township Police Department
VISITOR COMMENTS: Brian Sokol discussed the survey for the 117 Minor Street property and options moving forward. 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  

-Miranda Cumberland made a Motion to accept the October minutes; Donna 
Neino seconded the Motion.  Motion passed. 
APPROVAL OF UNPAID BILLS:   

-Charles Mallory made a Motion to pay Kim Pratt $410 for October services; Cumberland Township police $2400 for October services; Brian Sokol $900 for surveying services and to reimburse Donna Neino for flag light purchase Miranda Cumberland seconded; Motion passed.  (Donna Neino and Miranda Cumberland abstained from approving Donna Neino’s reimbursement).
TREASURER’S REPORT:



- Donna Neino made a Motion to accept the October 2021 Treasurer’s 
Report ($183039.02 in all accounts); Charles Mallory seconded the Motion.  Motion passed.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
-Code Enforcement: Mark Gordon resigned from his position. Donna Neino made a Motion to accept the resignation, Miranda Cumberland seconded. Motion passed.
-Road Report: Brian Lake reviewed the issue with the sink hole. A line busted under the road and inlet needs to be replaced with a 15” line and tied into the existing hard well. The manhole will also need to be replaced because of its age. Estimated cost is $99,000. Donna Neino made a Motion to retain John Kuis to repair the trail issue; Miranda Cumberland seconded the Motion. Motion passed.
-Rental: Charles Mallory – Mr. Brooks will give an estimate to put siding on 117 Minor Street.  The gutter at 415 Walnut still needs replaced. 
-Water:  Charles Mallory – reported that DVJMA is looking for someone to purchase the water tank or it will be sold for scrap.
-Sewage:  Donna Neino reported that we need to find a replacement for the Sewage Authority since Sheri Garlick no longer lives in the Borough and Donna would like to be replaced. 
-Public Safety – Brian Smith updated the police coverage activity.

Maintenance – Lisa Miller – reported that Duane stated he may be leaving but he will attend the December meeting. 
CORRESPONDENCE: NONE
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  
· Lock House
NEW BUSINESS: Donna Neino made a Motion to transfer $5671.97 to the State Fund for reimbursement from the audit results; Charles Mallory seconded the Motion. Motion passed.  Donna Neino made a Motion to prepare and acquire a quite title for the lock house property; Charles Mallory seconded the Motion. Motion passed. 
MAYOR COMMENTS:  Katie Sill –NONE
EXECUTIVE SESSION: TBD
 ADJOURNMENT:
-Donna Neino made a Motion to adjourn the meeting; Charles Mallory seconded the Motion.  Motion passed.
____________________________
Lisa A. Miller, Secretary-Treasurer
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